
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beam County Primary School 
Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED. 

 

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700  
beamcountyprimaryschool.org 

 
Headteacher:  Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE 

 Chair of Governors: Miss S Ekmekci 
 
 
 

3rd December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Nursery AM Concert – Thursday 12th December 2024 

 

We would like to invite you to our Nursery Concert on Thursday 12th December.  
 
Your child will perform at the morning performance which starts at 9.30am 
 
Nursery staff will inform you of the costume that your child will be required to wear.  
 
We hope that you can make this event.  
 
Babies and small children are allowed to attend, but we ask that if they become too 
unsettled that you take them out to not disturb the pupils who are performing.  
 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Nursery Team. 
 

 

 


